
 

13 July 2017 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Summer Concert taking place on Wednesday 19 July at 
6:30pm - 8:00pm.  
 
There will be musical performances and the drama enrichment group will be showcasing 
their talents.  
 
Refreshments will be available during the interval.  
 
Please come and join us to celebrate the talent at Nottingham Free School.  
 
Tickets are free and available on a first come, first served basis from the school reception by 
emailing contact@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk or telephoning 0115 8964949. 
 
I hope to see you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss L Wilson 
Teacher of Music. 
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